
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air 
Pollution Control District Governing Board Meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, February 19, 2004, has been cancelled.  The Governing 
Board will not meet during the month of February 2004.  
 
 
The Governing Board scheduled meeting date of  Thursday, March 18,  
2004 has been canceled and rescheduled to Thursday, March 25, 2004  
at 9:00 a.m.  The meeting will be held in the Central Region Office, 1990 E.  
Gettysburg Avenue, Governing Board Room, Fresno, CA.  The meeting will  
be held via video teleconference (VTC) with the Northern Region Office  
(Modesto) and the Southern Region Office (Bakersfield) participating via  
VTC.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Sissy Smith 
Clerk to the Board 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District  
Dated: February 10, 2004  


